Greg Lucey

From: Peg Crowe <pegcroweforward1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 4:05 PM

To: Greg Lucey

Subject: Move for reconsideration

Good Afternoon Clerk Lucey,

After giving it much consideration, I am writing to inform you of my motion for
reconsideration of my vote(s) regarding the enrolled papers related to paper 315-22 at
the meeting of December 20, 2022.

More specifically, Section 12.12.190.A (Regulation for use of new buildings to be
constructed.

as well as Section 12.12.190. B (Regulation fur use of existing building. Dimensional
Controls and Parking Requirements)

Respectfully Submitted,
Peg Crowe

Peg Crowe

City Councillor--Ward 1

215 Pleasant Street

Malden, Ma 02148
pegcroweforwardl @yahoo.com

781-248-4386
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Greg Lucey

From: Barbara Murphy

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 3:12 PM
To: Greg Lucey

Subject: Reconsideration Paper 315-22

Dear Greg,

By virtue of this email | am advising you that | am formally reconsidering both my votes at last nights City
Council Meeting of 12/20/22 on Paper 315-22 Section 12.12.190.A and 12.12.190.B only regarding
dimensional controls and parking requirements.

Thank you,
Barbara

Barbara M. Murphy

Ward 5 City Councillor
Malden, Massachusetts

M 781-910-8088

E bmurphy@cityofmalden.org
F Barbara Walsh Murphy



